
 

 

 
DATE: May 8, 2002 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2000-157 by Pridemore Development Company. 
 
 
Attached is a revised plan for the above petition.  The plan has been revised to remove the berm requirement 
along Lindbergh Street to save existing trees and to allow walkways along roadways to meander and planting 
strip widths to vary to save existing trees.  This revised plan also shows a minor shift in the access to the 
loading area, a 4-foot parapet extending above the roofline and vinyl screening of all mechanical equipment 
on all four sides.  Since these changes do not alter the intent of the development and meet the requirements of 
the Charlotte Zoning Ordinance Section 6.206(2) Alterations to Approval for minor changes, I am 
administratively approving this plan. Please use this plan when evaluating requests for building permits and 
certificates of occupancy. 
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